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Old Boys and Girls Club

Sarah Fletcher <fletchsal@gmail.com>
Thu 12/21/2023 11:43 PM

To:Jeff Thomas <jeff.thomas@mercerisland.gov>

Hello Jeff, just a quick question. Should there have been a set of plans from 2019 and if so, where can
one find them? For whatever reason, the City has just posted the August 30, 2023 set of plans. | am
looking for the site plan from 2019. Thanks.

Sarah Fletcher
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